
 
 EPPLEY AIRFIELD  

COMMON-USE LOUNGE 

CONCESSION REQUEST FOR 

PROPOSALS 

Eppley Airfield issued a Common-Use Lounge Concession 

Request for Proposals on Wednesday, May 7, 2025 

The Omaha Airport Authority is seeking responses from common-use 

lounge operators for the development and operation of a new 

common-use lounge as part of the Build OMA Terminal Modernization 

Program (TMP) at Eppley Airfield.  

Proposals will be received until 

 2:00 pm CT on August 5, 2025.  

 

To contact the Omaha Airport 

Authority, email 

ConcessionsRFP@FlyOMA.com 

 

For more information and to 

access the Common-Use Lounge 

Concession RFP, visit 

FlyOMA.com/Concessions 

mailto:ConcessionsRFP@FlyOMA.com
https://www.flyoma.com/concessions

